Hello Dr. Retsky,
 
My name is Jyothy John and I am a bioequivalence reviewer at US. Food and Drug Administration. I have heard a lot about your esteemd journal and I have published one of my manuscripts in your journal in 2013.  I am very much interested and enthusiastic to apply as an editorial board member in your prestigious journal. I have attached my detailed CV and the my publication for your kind perusal. Looking forward to hear from you.
 
Thank you very much,
 
Sincerely,
 
Jyothy John
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